
Donation Request 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Daycare Center's Name] 

[Daycare Center's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out on behalf of 

[Your Organization or Community Group] to request your support in enhancing the educational 

resources available to children at [Daycare Center's Name]. 

As you know, access to educational materials is crucial for early childhood development. We are 

seeking donations of new or gently used educational books that can inspire a love for reading and 

learning among the children at your daycare center. 

These books will not only contribute to the children's literacy but also foster their imagination 

and creativity. We believe that any contribution from your organization would greatly benefit the 

children in your care. 

If you are interested in supporting this initiative, please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone 

Number] or [Your Email Address]. We would be grateful for any support you can provide. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with 

[Daycare Center's Name] to enrich the lives of our young learners. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 



[Your Title/Organization] 


